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WE HAVE THE POWER TO BUILD HEALTHY COMMUNITIES FOR THE NEXT GENERATION


Action Team Report – Recreation
Month: March 2014		Submitted by: 	Amerika Nino-Rodriguez			
Brief Summary of the Action Team Meeting and Work (200 words or fewer)
Include any highlights/accomplishments, or challenges. 
Keep Bakersfield Beautiful will be hosting their annual clean as part of the Great American Clean Up. There will be a partnership with the Greenfield Walking Group to do a clean-up and planting at the Greenfield Community Garden from 8a-12 on Saturday April 12 with a celebration to follow at Yokuts Park. Greenfield Sports Association (GSA) will start summer sports registration in April every Thursday from 5:30p-6:30p for T-ball, flag football, and cheer at Plantation School. GSA is also starting its referee association training for 14-24 year olds for football. GSA is looking for stipends to train youth referees. Jose Pinto announced that the BHC Steering Committee will have applications available April 1st for $500 mini grants. Bike Arvin is starting to host community rides the 4th Saturday of each month. Bike Arvin will also be meeting with Arvin City Council Member Jose Gurrola. 
Findings or needs related to Communications or Evaluation/Learning
In conducting a debrief of the Celebration and Tree Planting one thing we learned that works well is having youth in charge of portions of event planning and coordination.  Recommendations were also made on how to improve partnership with the California Urban Forestry Council.
	2014 Result
	Summary of Work and Progress
Include number new/total and details about progress of work

	Increase awareness of and coordination among local recreation programs through completion, promotion and institutionalization of a catalog of recreation opportunities.
	 No update.  

	Increase long-term sustainability of recreation opportunities through identification of potential revenue or funding models for South Kern recreation.
	Our intern, Heidi, is creating an online tool for grant opportunities that partners can update, edit and share. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Long term sustainable options: team discussed differences in maintenance funding for parks.  Bakersfield City parks are built through development fees and maintained with property maintenance tax. South Kern however does not have development fees or maintenance districts to maintain parks. Options might be to create maintenance district with specific boundaries. The benefit of a maintenance district is that funds would not go to a general fund where it can be allocated to other uses. It would only allow that funds be used solely for park maintenance. Need to consider boundaries, cost, etc. Majority of team would like to learn more about these options as majority felt community members would support something like this. Concerns raised were regarding renters and how they fit into this type of effort. Team recommends that an agency like LGC be brought in to help us with the research phase regarding different options and implementation, etc.

	Support residents, including youth, in partnering with local recreation systems and advocating for continued improvements to local parks through implementation of park master plans and/or skate parks in four local parks.
	Tentatively planning to review the draft plans for DiGiorgio and Weedpatch Parks on April 30th from 4p-6p in Arvin. 
Team would like to request to LGC to help facilitate creating master plans for Greenfield and San Diego Park.  
We will be receiving a low income housing grant of approximately $150,000-200,000 for a walking path with lighting and exercise equipment at Lamont Park. 
In the Fall of 2014 KCPR will be resurfacing Rexland Acres Park basketball court and will install a covered area near the playground. 
Murals are going up at DiGiorgio park. 

	Continue to support residents and community partners in increasing awareness of and advocating for policies that make local parks safer and cleaner.
	Signs are up and Rangers are informing people with warnings regarding the new restrictions. Insert numbers here on warnings per park:   
Recommendation was made to include Greenfield Park and Weedpatch Park with the Tobacco and Alcohol policies. 


Please attach a copy of the meeting sign-in sheet.
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